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A word from the Chairperson   

The year 2019 will be remembered for two highlights ɀ the World Transplant Games 2019 in Newcastle, UK and even more important, 
SATSA is celebrating ÉÔȭÓ 25-year anniversary. 

The year 1994 was notable for many reasons. The first Democratic elections took place in April of that year and South Africa came out of 
a long era of apartheid and adopted democracy, it was also the year SA was re-admitted to the IOC who lifted its ban on SA participating 
in the Olympic Games. And in April 1994 our Association was established as the Transplant Games Association of SA (TGASA). The 
Association changed its name to SATSA in 2006. 

 
July 2018 saw the Eastern Cape Transplant Sports Association hosting the SA National Transplant Games in Port Elizabeth where our 
athletes have delivered spectacular and inspiring performances. This event was also the first step in the qualification process and was 
followed by a re-qualification process and in November 2018 the National Team was selected. The first half of this year saw the athletes 
training, competing and attending two National Training Camp at the SASCOC National Training Centre in Bloemfontein.  
 

In about two weeksȭ ÔÉÍÅ 57 athletes from South Africa of which 13 are from the Western Cape, will be representing South Africa at the 
World Transplant Games.  I would like to congratulate the athletes who have been selected. You will be competing against 2200+ 
athletes from 60 countries in 16 sport codes at 13 venues and in 16 hotels for 25 000+ overnight stays in Newcastle/Gateshead in the UK. 

It is a little daunting to compete at the World Transplant Games but with the help of those who have been before, together with the 
management team, the experience will ultimately be a rewarding one for all involved! 
 
Being an athlete on the team is an enormous commitment of both time and money. For the past 6 months, the athletes have been busy 
keeping fit, regularly training in their sport, doing publicity and trying to raise the R 30 000+ per person to get there! However, the 
opportunity to represent their country, celebrate life and in doing so, paying tribute to their donors, is the goal. 
 
I wish all athletes a safe and fulfilling Games. Do your best, keep flying the South African flag and make the Western Cape proud. And 
remember what Pres Mandela said ɀ Ȱ) ÎÅÖÅÒ ÌÏÓÅȟ ) ÅÉÔÈÅÒ 7). ÏÒ ) ,%!2.ȱȢ 

To our donors and their families, I say thank you, without you, we would not be here, I say thank you for the most precious gift anyone 
can give, the Gift of Life. You would be and would have been proud of all these athletes. We will dedicate our performances at the 
Games & all the medals to you. 

I want to close wiÔÈ Á ÑÕÏÔÅ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÌÅÇÅÎÄÁÒÙ *ÅÓÓÅ /×ÅÎÓ ×ÈÏ ÎÅÅÄÓ ÎÏ ÉÎÔÒÏÄÕÃÔÉÏÎȢ  Ȱ7Å ÁÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÄÒÅÁÍÓȢ "ÕÔ ÉÎ ÏÒÄÅÒ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ 
dreams come into reality, it takes an awful lot of determination, dedication, self-ÄÉÓÃÉÐÌÉÎÅ ÁÎÄ ÅÆÆÏÒÔȢȱ ɀ which I know all of you have! 

 
Hermann Steyn 

Chairman 
Western Cape Transplant Sports Association 
P.O. Box 678 
Somerset West; 7129 
Tel: 021-851 9426 / Fax: 086 604 6049 / Cell: 079 508 3519 
WCape@transplantsports.org.za 
www.transplantsports.org.za 
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